St. James United Methodist Church
646 Daniel Webster Highway
Merrimack, NH 03054
Rev. Lynne Mentzer, Pastor
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Contact Us:
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Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ,

Faith Fruitful in Works

What comes to mind when you read theserds? The work of ministry in general? Or perhaps those tirelé
Go2NJ] SN 60SSa¢é¢ KSNB i {dGdo WFHYSa K2 02N 0SKA
deadlines and hospitality and generosity happen here week after week? Yes to bbthebe words are also
the scriptural foundation of the St. James United Methodist Church. They are part of our spiritual DNA.
| SNBEQa ¢gKSNB (KSé& 02YS FNRYY
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but never do amhing? Do | hear you professing to believe in the one and only God,
but then observe you complacently sitting back as if you had done something wonderful?
Is it not evident that a person is made right with God not by barren faith but by
faith fruitfulinwg NJ 8 Ké¢ o6 WIF YSaz OKIFLIGSNI HO

Fifty years ago, this faith community was formed as a result of the conviction of our charter members thg
D2RQ& 22NR ¢la (G2 06S KSFNR yR fAGBSR 2dzi Ay SJ
great cloud ofwitnesses and St. James before them all preached this same message:

Faith Fruitful in Works
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This month, as we celebrate our anniversary with Bishop Devadhar and new and old friends from near and fe

| invite you to keep these words in migdhot only beause they are part of our past but because they also
stand as bright beacons to guide our future. What will that future look like? Not like the past. Who are V
becoming? The church in a new age. Where is God leading us? Though times and circerostestaptly
OKI'y3d3Ss D2RQA&a RSAANB F2NJFff Aa SOSNI GKS al ysSy
and works.
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church, but open our eyes, ears, hands and hearts to bless the community around us. May the words of
WEYSAas aF aSNBIyild 2F DER KHyR RS (GEND 2ARE d&SH d&A T
community, generosity and service be our guides as we look back and look forward on Novethber 19

And may the St. James United Methodist Church ever be known as a place of blessing through

Faith Fruitful in Works

Grateful to be in ministry with you,

Rev. Lynne Mentzer
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WORSHIP
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prepare for the event, a group of people have been gathering articles, documents W
pictures to display that day. Now we are asking fauryhelp.Would you be willing to

write a short letter for our memory scrapbooksPerhaps you will share a speci ) “I" K
memory or a story about someone from St. James that touched your heart, = S0th Anniversary
contribution to our memory books will certainly inspire generations to come! Letters can be brought or mailed
to the church (by November® please), ath. 50" Anniversary Team. Thank you, in advance for taking the time
to do this.

. 2 dzQ NI Xoh uddayN&vember 19 at 9:30 a.m, Bishop Devadhar will lead us in a special service to
recognizeour 501 Yy YA GSNE I NBE® 2 SQ@S O®R treYokcasion thay vBlIfbe debuiedad thak &
time. Brunch and fellowship time will follow in the fellowship hall. Please plan to join us as we celebrate the
past, present and future of the St. James United Methodist Church. We hope to see you andnyibuinfa
November.

St. James: Half a Century and Going Strong!
As many of you knoyon Sunday, November 19, 2014 will be celebrating the 30
anniversary of the signing of the charter for St. James United Methodist Churc

Tts.a Gint!
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AP - Piper Lynn Gerardo
f{ Al \ Born October 8, 2017 0 8:24 am
¢ 6lbs. 10 oz. and 19 inches

Congratulations to her proud parents Mollie

e and Jason Gerardo, and her big brother
e Porter! Piperds middle n
honor of close family friend Lynn Kenson. For
v o 3 all our families here at St. Ja mes, we pray
: ;%i“ L Yy Godos grace, protection a

Thought for the Day
Lisa Sanborn recently attended a presentation by N. Graham Standish eatitle8 O2 YAy 3 | { LIA NJ
a District Day event in Bow. Along with much inspiration (and a few books), she brought back the followir
quotedaAaairzy Ad 62NJ 6 KSySo, aréSve iRAv¥dD ihissiiy jGEwdzR| S
here at St. dmes?




We are pleased to welcome Bishop Devadharour
Anniversary Celebration, wherke will lead usin worship.
Meet Bishop Sudarshana Devadbér

Conference, which today includesore than 60Qcongregations in Six
aldl dSaz O2YYAG (S Rangf@med by@nke Bty Spirit 2
aswe boldly proclaim Christ to the world €

Sudarshana Devadhar was elected to the episcopacy at the Northeas
Jurisdictional Conference in July 2004. He served as the leader of the
Jersey Episcopal Area for eight years, where he led that confeterice
first net gain in membership in 45 years.

Bishop Devadhar was born into a family of clergypersons and has be

In 2012, Bishop Sudarshana Devadhar was assigned to the New Englan
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He holds a B.Com. degree from Vijaya College, University of Mysore, Mulki, India; a B.D. degree from
Theological College, Bangalore, India; a M.Th. degree from Perkins School of Theology, SouthedrstV
University, and an M.Phil. and a Phiidom Drew University.

Bishop Devadhar has a passion for encouraging the spirituality of youth and young adults, and has led nu
spiritual journeys to The TaiZ&ommunity in France. He embraces diversity and leads the Church with joy
compassion.

GL Sy@rairzy | [/ KdzZNOK 2F (GKS tSyisSo2aid Ay oKAOK
of all ages, backgrounds, colors and personalitieglorify their Creator as passionate witnesses for Jesus
/| KNAaGX¢é alFAR . AaK2L) 5S@FRKINXP a{ dzOK I / KdzZNOK
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He enjoys spending time \kithis family. His wife, Prema, is his partner in ministry, and they are blessed w
daughter Trina and three granddaughters. Bishop Devadhar enjoys reading and listening to devotional n
His key philosophies are to love everyone, that every humadnyyed A a | OKAf R 2F D2
make use of it responsibly.
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YOU TH Group Planning Friday Night Coffeehouse and

Sunday Afternoon Pumpkin Bread Baking
OnFriday evening, November®® 2 dzNJ & 2dzi K INRdzLJ gAf f LI NI AOA LI
LI2SGNE NBIFRAY3IAZ NBIFRSNDa GKSFG§SNE I Bihday afrerdoanhd
November 18> ¢S Qftf (F 1S 2 @SN ( KEmgkK bebds € belinclidedkS y  § 2
Thanksgiving baskets going out to guests of our Food Pantry. This has become an annual tradition that
connects our youth with our community in a meaningful, handsvay. Adult kitchen helpers always
welcomel!

Please keep our yohtgroup members, leaders and families in your prayers as we grow in faith and servig
together. Questions? Please call Pastor Lynne a7489 or Paul Puzzo at 43976.
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COMMUNITY CONNECTIONS

Ecumenical Thanksgiving Service

2PSNJ ai2L) FyR 3IAPS GKIFyla F2NJ
spiritual DNA. This Thanksgiving seethe Merrimack Faith Community

Please help us spread the wagahvite your fiends and neighbors and
WORSHIP SERVICE come, let us give thanks to the Lord together.
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Blessing of the Animals

More than a dozen dogs, two cats and two horses were blessed at
8SIFNRa .fSaaiAy3a 2F GKS ! yAYIlfa
Bouchard,Vicar Pat Henking and Rev. Lynne Mentzer of the Merrim
Faith Community presided as residents and their pets shared mi
prayers, readings, blessinggnd speciesappropriate treats! The Blessin
of the Animals is traditionally held in October to ®@ih RS ¢ A (i K

feast day in remembrance of his humble love for God and for all creati

LT e&2dz KIFI@SyQil 32G40GSy ez
November %', Walgreens will be hosting a clinic right he
in fellowship hall following worship. This event is open
anyone in the communityMost flu shots are covered 1004
by insurance. Seniors bring your Medicare or Medic
advantage card and other insured patts should bring in
both your dr. and pharmacy card (if different)

Gh 3IAAGS GKFyla G2 GKS [2BMR> 7T
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People of every faith, people of every denomination, people the world
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is gathering at Our Lady of Mercy for an ecumenical Thanksgiving service
on Tuesday, November 21at 7 PM There will be a special guest
speaker, a thanks offeringand refreshments following the servicel




FELLOWSHIP OPPORTUNITIES

coimgs neas o vecendfeledsd

Annual Carol Sing
Sunday, DecemberBis the date of
our annual Carol Sing. Following tt
26y LI NFXRSZ 4SS
Fellowship Hall at 5 PM fo
sandwiches and goodies, then mo\
into the sanctuary to sing our favorit
Christmas carols. This is anoth
wonderful opportunity to invite
family, friends and neighbors to enjo
Christian fellowship and the promis

CrécheSunday on December 3rd
52 &2dz KIS | FIF@2NAGS ONBEBC
willing to share on the first Sunday of Advent? Our worship de:
team would like to mark the beginning of Advent by arrangin
collection of créches from the corggation on the altar. Pleas:
bring your manger and/or creche figures to churchQaturday,
December 2, between 8:30 and 10 AM. Thank you.

Faithful: The Christmas Story According to Josepf
Our Advent study (and Advent sermon series) this year will

oFraSR 2y ! RIY | I YRaithiuPwhiGhdexpi6rBs
0KS aid2Ne 2F WSadzaQ | yydzy(
perspective. Rev. Jim Mentzer will lead the class. Cost of the
is $15 and can be paid at sigip or at the first classSunday,
December 3 from 89 AMin classroom 1.

of hope, peace, love and joy we find
the birth of Jesus 2000 years ago a
still today in the hearts of all hi:
followers. O come, all ye faithfglO

come, let us adore him!

Taking the Next Step

Our stewardship emphasis this fall
program which invites each of us to tak
D2RQa Ylyeée ofSaaray3da
Scriptures have to say regarding our need to

will focus on Taking the Next Steg a stewardship

a spiritual journey in generosity out of gratitude for
dzLJDver fBulzMlndaysd®ed Will explore what the
give generouslyo the work of God. Each of us

will be invited to prayerfully ask the question! G2 KIG Aa D2R OFftftAy3 |Y¢
financial resources in support of the missiand YAYAAGNE 27F pAtihesawie YS
time, every worshipper at St. Jamedlwie prayed for individually by a prayer team headed up
by Lisa Sanborn.The next step in givings always significant because it leads us closer to
being like Jesus, the ultimate giver. Will you take the next step in your giving and in your faith this
fall?
t aadH [ SG Q3 NAIKGSY ! LJ hdzNJ ab SE|i

As we step into our generosity season this y@aking the Next Step, S Q& LJdzi 2dzNJ 6 Sad| ¥
- 3AFyd adSL) 623SOUKSNI X tSGQa F2€tt20 Ay WSadzaQ 7
socks to church on each of these four Sundays! The brighter, the better! In fact, | chabbengewear the
ONRAIKGSadxr ONITAS&al az201a @&2dz Oy FAYR &2 GKSNB
generous giving and living here at St. James. :
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OUTREACH MISSIONS

Praying for Our Missioners to Guatemal

Right now Betty Ann Dudziak, Robin Sheppard

Courtney Riviere are hard at work with tpeople of

Camanchaj, Guatemala in partnership with Salu
Paz and UMC churches all across New England.
Sunday, November 260 KS& Qf f &aKI N
blessings from their experience with us durir
worship. Please continue to hold them and th
people of Guatemala in prayer as they live out g
JdzA RAYy 3 & ONJR LI dZREBh FRUMNE i
2 2NJ ao¢

Here Comes the Sun

Many thanks to the

trustees and families thaf

allowed us to use

memorial funds to

purchase and install brang

new vinyl replacement

windows in the hallway betwee

the parlor and the fellowship hall. Not only do o
YyS6 GAYR2ga t221 OfSly
keep the hallway warm this winter. This project
one of many orgoing updates happening aroun
our church these days as we prepare for our"s(
anniversary celebration on November®18nd for all

years. Thanks to all the helping hands and gener
donors who are making these improvemen
possible.

the ministry opportunities that await in the next S@&

#GivingTuesday

A global day of giving fueled by the power
of social media and collaboration.
Celebrated on the Tuesday following
Thanksgiving (U.S.) and Black Friday and
Cyber Monday, #GivingTuesday kicks off
the charitable season, when many focus on
their holiday and end-of-year giving.

We hope you will join United Methodists

around the world to support
GlobalMinistries missionaries and Advance
projects on UMC  #GivingTuesday.
Frederick Buechner once described
Acall ingdo as the pl
gl adness and t he W d
meet . 0 One of the g

Advance is that it allows you to invest your
resources where your passion answers
specific needs in the world.

The t heme t his
Passion with
percent of your gifts made online
through The Advance goes to the
missionary or project of your choice.
Visit umcmission.org/give to learn more

year

about missionaries and projects. Your gift
on UMC #GivingTuesday will help bring
hope and healing to a world in need.

YOUR PASSION ON
GOD’S MISSION.

Give through The Advance to a
UMC project that you choose on
UMC #GivingTuesday!

Nov. 28,2017
umcmission.org/give
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HUB NEWS

Since Hurricane Harvey and Irma devastated so much of Texas and Floridra\, th
call went out for money, cleaning buckets and health kits. The New England
Methodist Churches answered the call. On Octobét i@ loaded the trailer
for deliveryto Mission Central with 300 cleaning buckets, 4000 Health Kits and
other items including diapers, toothpaste and toothbrushes, shampoo and
personal care items for the flood victims. Supplies came from the White
Mountain HUB in Plymouth as well #ee St. Jame HUB. The value of this
shipment was over $65,000.00! Our HUB verified 60 of the 132 cleaping
buckets shipped and verified 2760 Health Kits shipped.
LOQR tA1S G2 GKIFIyl aAftAS . NARIKOGYILY
summer in my absence, drer helpers, Barbara Walter, Peggy Hodkinson, and
Beth Cox and June Johnsen for shopping for school supplies with Millie.
John delivered 93 cleaning buckets, 500 health kits and 60 school kits Tuesday to be verified. Stop|by ¢
Tuesday morning andrié a hand and learn about this wonderful ministry.

Cheryl Barb, HUB Coordinator
494-1959

Annual Church Conference
Thursday, December 7, 20&7:00 pm

Please join District Superintendent Rev. James McPhee f¢
i evening of worship, vision, and reflectidgveryone is |nV|ted
and encouraged to attend. .

PSALM 26:8, NRSV

*LIVE FREE OR DIE® {GSIRFlad [20S X

52 @2dz (Y26 o6KIG tlFald2NI[eyysQ:
HESEE GKS | SONBg ¢2NR F2NJ aadSFRTI ai
Hebrew and Christiamestaments, and especially throughout the
e . tarfvyaoe 2KSNBOYSNI S NBFR (KS$S |
: (=}
o HAMPSHIRE . Hebrew word is HESED. Now you know.
CHRISTIAN EDUCATION
Confirmation Class: From Advent to Pentecost
At baptism, parents and congregations make faith promises for
children too young to speak for themselves; at confirmation, you
study their faithand make faith promises for themselves with the
of SaaAay3a 2F GKSANI FLYAEASE |y A €

confirmation class will begin on Sunday, Decembérignt after
worship. The class is open to-16 year olds and will be gaught
by Pastor Lynne and Joe Marrone. Please call the church office
4247459 for more information and to enroll. Confirmation will
take place on Pentecost Sunday, May 20,8201
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Food Pantry News

Thanksgiving , S A

Baskels EUQé_ UK|',U uUuAYS QTAéSP NJ :'FZNJ a Kl
O2YYdzyAue ¢K2z2 KIS FIlLftSy dz2Li2y

We beganThanksging Basket signips on October 1sin preparation

for distribution onFriday, Novembef7, 2017

Each year our pantry team collects, fills, and distributes Thanksgi
meals for thosan need We have been fortunate to receive donation
from our congregation, civic groups, businesses, families and friend
make this wonderful mission pabte. The Sidore Foundation has also contributed greatly to supporting
oFa1sSia F2NI ¢KFIy1a3aA@Aaya yR / KNAalGYlra |yydzff
making this important commitment a reality for so many families withiir community.

The Thanksgiving Basketms this year are: Turkey, stuffing, potatoesrn,gravy,carrots, green beanslinner
rolls,cranberry jellyand pie or baked goods.
We are accepting and would appreciate donationdarfe turkeys, stuffing, gravy,corn,cranberry sauce, pie,

N\:E\f

ving
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and or baked goods to fill our baskets this season. We are also extremely grateful for monies to help fund the

purchase of fresh vegetables, and fruit.

As in previous years, we porder fresh vegetables from oureighbor and weekly donor of veggies and frui
the Depot Farm Stand. St. James rd®1 bakes as many pies as they are able.

In order to adequately fill the baskets, we will need to receive the itenSunday November 19

If you are considering dhating a set quantity or are part of a group that would like to donate enough to fil
2F GKS olaiSida 6AGK 2yS 2NJ Y2NB AGSYAT ¢S ¢2dAf

Last year, we distributed over 8bhanksgiving Baskets, and we are estimating, at this, timbe close to the
same need.

[l

all

Help is needed to build the boxes for distributidhis takes a few hours and can be done on Tuesday or

Wednesday before distribution. If you can help with this, please speak with Donna.

Thank you for supporting our I Y4 NBE (G KNRdzZK2dzi GKAa &SFENE 6S O2 d

gAOUK2dzi SIFOK YR S@OSNE2YySQa O2yiAydzZSR LINI 8 SNE X

You nay contact either Donna Johnsdbdirectorat: dmj22463@aol.conor 4409597, as well as
Barbara or David JenkinsssistanDirectors at:babsy0410@outlook.comr 7322170
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SMALL BLESSINGS
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